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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

During the SATs week (week commencing Monday 13th May), we will be running a breakfast club which will offer 

Y6 children the opportunity to come into school early for their breakfast. Although this is optional, we feel that 

this will benefit the children by ensuring that they are ready, prepared and relaxed for the day ahead. There will be 

a range of cereals, toast and juices available from Monday to Thursday. Children will need to arrive no later than 

8:00am. (The main gate on Regent Street will be open from 7.45am) 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Jackson 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


